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February 22, 2021 
 
Peter German 

 
 
Dear Mr. German, 
 
As our contract with you comes to its conclusion, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you for your contributions and guidance as the B.C. government, led by the Anti-Money 
Laundering Secretariat, has worked to implement the recommendations from your 2018 “Dirty 
Money” report.  
 
I am pleased to note that, to date, we have addressed 38, or 79%, of the 48 recommendations you 
made. We expect more recommendations will be addressed through legislation in the next year. 
While work on implementing your recommendations is now nearly complete, the B.C. 
government remains committed to building on this work to make our province the most difficult 
and undesirable place to launder money in Canada.  
 
Over the past three-and-a-half years, we have appreciated your professionalism, expertise, and 
helpful input. Thank you for your time and effort and we wish you great success in the future.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Douglas S. Scott 
Deputy Minister 
Crown Agencies Secretariat 
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